
 
2. Our support service 

We make every effort to make sure that the information and support we provide across all 
our patient services in accurate, but it should not be used in place of professional medical 
advice. This includes / encompasses our patient information, our online community, or any 
contact via telephone, email or social media.  

Nothing across our support service is intended to constitute professional advice to you. 
Personal advice should be sought in specific situations from a properly qualified health 
professional. Ovacome cannot accept any responsibility for any outcome resulting from the 
use of our support services, or from information or services that we link to.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


